

Lowell General Hospital

Complete connected care^{sм}



www.lowellgeneral.org/auxiliary 978-937-6696

Membership in the **Lowell General Hospital Auxiliary** is open to the entire community.

Since its inception in 1951, the Lowell General Hospital Auxiliary has actively worked to promote and advance Lowell General Hospital through ways approved by the Governing Board of the hospital. The Auxiliary provides its members, the hospital and the community at large with the opportunity to enjoy elegant social events, purchase unique items in our gift shops and through special sales, and engage in educational healthcare programs. These fundraising efforts provide important philanthropic support to the hospital. Over the years, the Auxiliary has donated over \$3.5 million to Lowell General Hospital, including a significant \$750,000 pledge to the hospital's Legacy Fund campaign to complete the Dahod Building.

Our members receive our newsletter and invitations to special events including the annual Taste of the Town, A Winter Affair, and our Annual Meeting. Members help support our fundraising efforts by volunteering or supporting these events, as well as Daffodils and Desserts, and our Book Fairs on the Main and Saints campuses.





2017 Calendar of Events

- February 9 A Winter Affair (Vesper Country Club)
- March 23 Daffodils and Desserts
- April 20 Book Fair (Saints campus)
- April 25 & 26 Book Fair (Main campus)
- May 8 **Annual Meeting** (location TBD)
- May TBD Membership Event
- September 13, 14 & 15 Book Fair (Main campus)
- October 22 Taste of the Town (UMass Lowell Inn & Conference Center)
- November 16 & 17 Festival of Holidays (Main campus, Clark Auditorium)
- November 30 Book Fair (Tyngsboro)
- December 6 Book Fair (Saints campus)
- December 7 Festival of Holidays (Saints campus)
- December 12 & 13 Book Fair (Main campus)

Auxiliary Membership

Name:		
Address:		
Phone:		
Email:		

Please check the Membership of your choice:

Annual	Meml	bersl	hip
\$30.0	00		

Lifetime Membership \$500.00

Please make your check payable to the Lowell General Hospital Auxiliary and mail to: **Attn: Philanthropy Office** 295 Varnum Avenue **Lowell, MA 01854**